
 

DATES 

2019 

 

25th               

September 

BOT Meeting 

 
School Bus 

The speed  limit 
for  passing a    

stationary 
school bus in  

either  direction 
is 20km/hr 

 

Term 3 Ends 

27th           

September 

 

Term 4 Starts 

14th  

October 

 

Seniors 

School Camp 

21st to 24th 

October 

 

School News 
 
Last week we sent home a notice with information from the Southern     

District Health Board’s Medical Officer of Health. Please ensure that you 
read this important information and take any actions in these advisories 
that may be appropriate to avoid the spread of measles. There are currently 

21 identified measles cases in Queenstown. 
 
The planning for the Senior Room Camp to Naseby is well underway. 

This is in Week 2 next term (Monday 21 to Thursday 24 October) - the week 
before Labour Weekend. Thank you to the parents who have indicated they 

are available to attend as Parent Helps. We will arrange a meeting with you 
shortly. 
Our children are currently completing art work and handwriting samples 

for the Glenorchy Flower Show which is being held on Saturday 28th     
September. 
 

This week is the last week for Friday lunches. The Seniors are going to 
prepare tacos. Please put your order in on the form in the foyer.  
 

On Tuesday 10 September our Year 7 students attended the Enviro 

School Climate Change Hui at Queenstown Primary School. The      
morning was spent doing science experiments and activities to help         
understand the effect climate change is having. In the afternoon they   

planted trees at the Matakauri Wetlands. The Year 7’s found it an              
interesting and informative day.  
Kia kaha Te Reo Maori, Let’s Make the Maori Language Strong was the 

theme for last weeks Maori Language Week. Both classrooms focused on 
aspects of Maori language and culture in their learning programmes. The 

Year 8 children also went down to Wakatipu High School to participate in 
Maori Language and Culture Workshops. These were ably led by Wakatipu 
High School students and a great learning experience for our Year 8’s.  
 

The end of term is approaching fast. We will send home the Portfolio 

books on Thursday 26 September. These can either be returned by the end 
of the term or in the first week back in Term 4. 
 
 
 
 
 

Student 
of the 
week. 

 
 
 
 
                         

                        Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie    

1 7 T H  S E P T E M B E R  T E R M 3  I S S U E  5  














